
Michigan Paranormal Research Society (M.P.R.S.) 
Ghost Tours 

At Historic Charlton Park! 
 

Join M.P.R.S.  as they take you on a ghost tour of two haunted houses located at 
Historic Charlton Park! The tour will include a short training class on how to use 
different types of ghost hunting equipment and also a few hints to help you along 
the way! 
 
M.P.R.S. has recorded evidence in both houses from an investigation earlier this 
year, which they will share with you during the short class. We recommend you 
bring warm clothes as you will be spending some of your time outside.  
 
Dates: October 8th, 15th, and 22nd. 
 
Time: 7:30 pm - midnight 
 
Cost: $15 per person, children under 18 must be accompanied by an adult.  
Cash or check only! 
 
You must register through the Park's website to reserve your spot 
(www.charltonpark.org) - the dates will fill up quickly! If you have questions 
please put them in your registration, contact the Park office (269) 945-3775 or 
you can e-mail M.P.R.S. directly at mprs5@yahoo.com. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.charltonpark.org/

